
> -----Original Message----- 

> From: Mike Adcock < > 

> Sent: 2024/12/02 9:42 AM 

> To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

> Subject: [EXTERNAL]#4 Alderway Ave. Application A-2024-0429 

>  

> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

>   

> To whom it concerns; 

> I would like to voice my strong objections to this application. 

> - this is not conducive to our neighborhood. 

> -increased traffic in an already dangerous high traffic school zone. 

> - the owners have already been turned down for this and the reasons are no different now than 

then. 

> - they have already demonstrated through their actions that they are not honest and tried to 

circumvent the bylaws. 

> - the beautiful copper beech tree is still there and it’s health or life would be jeopardized. 

> So please hold to your standards and don’t approve this totally inappropriate application. 

> There is no way this would not lead to further harm to the neighborhood. 

> Best Regards from a 40 year resident! 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Mike Adcock < >  

Sent: 2024/12/02 12:50 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]#4 Alderway Ave. Application A-2024-0429 

 

Thanks for the update. I was unaware. 

Michael D. Adcock 

23 Ridgehill Dr. 



Brampton Ont.  

L6Y 2C3 

I grant permission to add to the agenda.  

 

 


